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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Attention: International Bureau.

1120 20th Street NW
Suite 1000
Washington, DC 20036
202-457-3048 (phone)
202-457-3073 (fax)

talbot(c4att.com (email)

FILED/ACCEPTED

MAY 1 U 2011
FederaJ Communicaflons Commission

Office of the Secretary

Re: Retirement of Guam-Philippines Submarine Cable System,
SCL-AMD-19980902-00018 (Previous File No. SCL-98-004)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

AT&T Corp. provides notification that the Guam-Philippines Submarine Cable System,
File No. SCL-AMD-19980902-00018 (Previous File No. SCL-98-004), will be retired from
service on June 30, 2011. This action was agreed by the cable system owners in March 2011.

Please contact the undersigned with any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

James J.R. Talbot
General Attorney
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